
A Friendly Reminder from the 

Town of Grand Island Highway Department 

 

Highway Department states its policies for winter 

November 1,2024 is the official start of our 2024-2025 Winter Season. 

Please observe our “No Parking” restrictions on all public highways 

between the hours of 2:00 a.m. thru 7:00 a.m. 

from November 1,2024 thru March 31, 2025. 

This allows us to give you effective snow plowing in all areas of the town. 

Our Town of Grand Island Police Department and the Erie County Sheriff’s Department 

enforce this ordinance. 

 

Richard (Dick) Crawford     Norman (Skip) Mrkall II 

Superintendent of Highways    Deputy Superintendent of Highways 

 


